INFORMATIONAL TEXT PASSAGES TO ADDRESS THE STANDARD!

Name

WORD CHOICE

The words an author uses can have a powerful influence on a text. Authors choose certain words for a variety of reasons. It is not to the reader to determine words influence the text. Authors will semetimes use a word or phrase in a urath warpful after usually send that the later warpful after usually send that the later of the

Read the following text:

Companies spend a large amount of money every year on advertising. Their goal, of course, is to get you to spend money on their products. Advertisers can sometimes be misleading in a disgusting attempt trick you into spending money on their bible products. The only reason seems of their products of their stopping about the quality of their

e the previous paral on to answ

- 1. How does the author's word choice affect the tone of the passage?
 - A. Words such as disgusting and trick create an unsure tone in the passage.
 - B. Words such as disgusting and lying create a negative tone in the passage.
 - C. Words such as misleading and lying create a positive tone in the

D Yordes, ass	as as	din	ngand	trick	creat	e a	the htfu	l tone	in		
What othe	ords i	ne passa	age	t t	the	ne	u chose	e for	q	ХÞ	7

©Pead Write Middle 2018

Nam

WORD CHO

Certain companies use different schemes to get people to purchase their products. Companies that sell products designed to help people lose weight or get in shape are sometimes dishonest in their marketing. This dishonesty often works because the thought of getting in still the state of the

Or pactic the companies use is to advertise very usual states the companies use is to advertise very usual states. It is a support to the part of the

Manipulating before and after pictures is a way that corrupt companies can trick people. In some before pictures, the subject is often slouching and appears sad. The after picture features someone that is standing proudly with a big smile on their face. Some companies will even use injured athletes in their before pictures. The after picture is taken once the athlete has hearted and resumed intense the standard process of the standard process.

No all companies the small products to bell proposed in sharp and the half of distribution and the second and t

- How does the connotation of the word scheme in the first paragraph support the central idea?
 - A. The positive connotation supports the central idea that me marketing is dishonest.
 - But a name of the control of the con
 - C. The negative connotation supports the central idea that some marketing is dishonest.
 - D. Scheme has a neutral connotation.

- 2. Why might the author have used the word deceitful in the last paragraph?
 - A. To convince the reader that most companies are ustworthy.
 - B p sup e al men at pm omp lies e n ust
 - company can be trusted.
 - D. To show the reader the some companies usually operate honestly.

©Read Write Middle 2018



INFORMATIONAL TEXT PASSAGES TO ADDRESS THE STANDARDI

While some companies are willing to lie to make others are far more trustworthy. There are hat sell quality products at fair price





npanies also use celebrities to help se eir products. Companies that

magazine, there might be an image of happy people drinking the beverage. A commercial for the same soft drink may include a group of people having fun together. The goal of these types of advertisements is to have the consumer associate happy times with their product. This positive association will hopefully lead to more sales

Companies that create items that have competition may market their cts by comparing them to a competing p uct. One example of this is cell

marketing. It is important for consumers to be aware of the strategies that companies use in order to make smart purchases with their money.

Name:

WORD CHOICE

Choose the best answer for the following questions

some companies are trustworthy.

- 1. The author states that many companies are honest in the first paragraph. What word choices **BEST** support this argument?
 - rds such as lie and quality support the rgument that some
- 2. What is the meaning of endorse as it is used in paragraph four?



- B. intelligent C. indirect
- D. skeptical
- 4. Why did the author include the saying "a fool and his money are soon parted"?

 - D. To help the reader understand how marketing works, so they can avoid it as often as possible.

©Read Write Middle 2018

